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Urgent COVID-19 announcement 

Following today’s announcement from the Queensland Government of a three-day lockdown in the greater 
Brisbane area and subsequent advice to staff from Allan Morris, please make contact with your local 
workplace delegates or the Member Support Centre if you require any assistance, including negotiating 
working from home. 

Toni Ledgerwood: toni.ledgerwood@scu.edu.au 
Shelley Odewahn: shelley.odewahn@scu.edu.au 
Luke Davis: luke.davis@scu.edu.au 
Marnya Flanagan: marnya.flanagan@scu.edu.au 
Sharlene King: sharlene.king@scu.edu.au 
Alex Parks: alex.parks@scu.edu.au  
Peter Corr: peter.corr@scu.edu.au  

Member Support Centre: 1300 772 679 
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